[bookmark: _GoBack]The National School Lunch Program is required by the USDA and the Healthy Hunger Free Kids Act to make some changes to the lunch meal patterns. These changes will take effect on October 1st. 

1. 100% juice will no longer offered with lunch to students in grades K-6.

2. Cream cheese or margarine will no longer be included with the "B" lunch or bagel meal and there is no allowable substitution for these spreads.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this information, feel free to contact me.
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